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Observations and notes by the Co-Facilitators: 

 At the third meeting of the facilitated group, as previously agreed, Parties considered how the text in Parts I, 
II and III of the Co-Chairs' Tool could be improved in order to achieve greater clarity on the idea that 
"developing country Parties need support to participate effectively in the transparency framework".1 

 The speakers list was not completed and discussions will continue on 3 September 2015. 

 

Next steps: 

 Due to time constraints, Parties agreed to start working in parallel, beginning with informal meetings (spin-
off groups) on the following two specific topics: 

o Accounting/accountability; 

o Differentiation/flexibility. 

 Parties were reminded that the Co-Facilitators are available for bilateral meetings. 

    

 

                                                           
1 <http://unfccc.int/files/bodies/awg/application/pdf/adp2-10_i_1sept2015t1900_wds.pdf> 


